
Bredhurst Church Charity Shop 

The shop has had another happy and successful year in 2024, raising a total of £9,890, 
all of which has been donated to registered charities.  

We also donated a huge amount of excess goods to many different charities and have 
supported several schools by giving books and other items free of charge. 

Customer numbers and donations made, continue to rise appreciably, which I am sure 
is due to our keeping prices as low as possible. 

The storage shed next to the shop, built during the year, has become very beneficial for 
us.  Needles to say it is well used. 

We continue to be most grateful to Bredhurst Village Hall for our electricity supply and 
toilet facilities for staff. 

If anyone has any charity, they would like to see us support in the future, then do please 
make an approach and it will be given full consideration. 

We are now hoping for an equally successful year in 2025. 

June Cox  - Shop Manager 

 

Background Information: 

• The shop belongs to St Peter’s Church and 50% of its takings go to the Church. 

35% to St Peter’s and 15% to the Parish of South Gillingham. 

• The shop sponsors a child (wellbeing and education) in India. 

• The shop sponsors a nesting box at the Hawk and Owl Trust plus a small 

donation. 

• £500.00 per year goodwill donation to BVH for electricity and toilet facilities. 

• The remainder is divided between 4 charities voted for by the staff each year. 

 


